
Ambassador Asazuma paid a courtesy call on Hon. Dr. Esperance 

Luvindao, Minister of Health and Social Services (2 June 2025) 

 

On 2 June 2025, Ambassador Asazuma paid a courtesy call on Hon. Dr. Esperance 

Luvindao, Minister of Health and Social Services.  

 

During the meeting, Ambassador Asazuma articulated key interventions funded 

by the Japanese Government in the Health sector specifically as it forms 

part of the key focus areas of the Japan Namibia bilateral cooperation 

agenda. The Minister expressed her appreciation on Japan’s unwavering 

support and offered her strong cooperation to further strengthen the 

relationship between her Ministry and the Embassy and by extension between 

Namibia and Japan. 

 

 

(FLTR) Ambassador Asazuma and Hon. Dr. Esperance Luvindao 


